
 

Dear Parents or Guardians,  

 

As we enter the second week of the second half term in Reception, we will be 
starting to send more bits and bobs home for the children to practise.  

This letter will just explain when to expect things home and when they will 
need to come back into school.  

 As you know, the children now all have a reading book. These need to 
be practised at home at least 5 times a week and returned every 
Tuesday.  
 

 You should have had a letter about Maths games, these will be sent 
home on a Monday and need to be returned the following Monday.  
 

 Now the children are learning more and more sounds, we will be sending 
Phonic Books home. They will have some guidance on the front. These 
will be sent home on Fridays but please bring them back on Thursdays 
so that we can prepare them for the following week. 

Unfortunately we do not have the time to change games or books if 
they are returned on the wrong day.  

 

On a similar note, the children are still getting used to lunch time. They are 
taking quite some time to eat and, therefore, not getting a lot of time to play 
outside.  

Please could you help your children to practise using their knife and fork and 
eating a little bit quicker. 

 

As ever, if you have any questions, please ask! 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Court and Mrs Hudspith   


